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In response to True Parents' calling of the Chinese people in America, the Chinese People's Federation for 

World Peace (CPFWP) USA organized their second workshop at the International Peace Education 

Center (IPEC) in Las Vegas. The workshop, entitled the "Chinese Divine Principle and True Parents' Life 

Course Workshop and Working Plan," took place from January 10 to January 13 with 21 participants. 

 

The four-day workshop attracted five first-time guests. This event was a follow-up to the CPFWP USA 

Inauguration Ceremony which took place on November 11, 2018. 

 

 
 

Mrs. Amy Yang, the Preparatory Chair of CPFWP USA, shared her testimonies with True Parents and 

gave lectures on the Principle of Creation, the Human Fall, Restoration, and True Parents' Life Course, 

while Mr. Kuei-Hsin Chang from Beijing gave testimonies of his close experiences with True Parents in 

the Chinese providence. In the evening sessions, the participants discussed a working plan for the next 

steps for CPFWP USA, and how the Chinese people can better serve America and the world. 

 

For the closing ceremony, Regional Chairman of Family Federation North America, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, 

joined the workshop to give some closing remarks. He explained how True Parents received the 

inspiration to turn Las Vegas from "sin city" into a "shining city" through learning God's words, hence the 

determination to build IPEC. In the beginning, building IPEC was financially difficult and was full of 

hardships, but because many people supported the building of IPEC, it was possible. Lastly, he trusted 

CPFWP USA to carry forward and help Chinese people build world peace together with Heavenly Parent 

and True Parents.  


